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"A south Florida attorney who represents insurance policy holders in disputes with insurance companies is
warning Florida residents that the property insurance legislation making its way through the Florida Legislature
will substantially diminish the rights of property owners if they ever have an insurance claim, particularly for
roof damage."
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